
SAA to sponsor 2017 AMBER Alert   

When a Child Goes Missing - Every Minute Counts in Their Safe Recovery!   

Southbury Ambulance Association will sponsor and host the 9th annual Danbury Rotary AMBER 
Alert Child ID Session at the Southbury Ambulance Association, 68 Georges Hill Road, 
Southbury, CT on Saturday, April 1, 2017 between 10 am and 2 pm.   
Southbury Ambulance has partnered with several organizations for this event: Southbury Fire 
Dept., Southbury Police Dept., and Dr. Kest’s dental office. Some activities will include an 
ambulance vehicle tour, fire vehicle tour, face painting, and door prizes.  
 
The Danbury Rotary Club has teamed-up with other Rotary Clubs all across Connecticut and the 
Connecticut State Police AMBER Alert Center at the Department of Public Safety.  The Rotary 
AMBER Alert Child ID Program brings the latest technology to the Amber Alert System.  
With this new system the child’s colored digital picture is imbedded on a wallet sized plastic 
card, along with minimal yet essential information, needed to find a child in the event the child 
goes missing.  In addition to the card, strongly encrypted computer data, not connected to the 
Internet or any other system, and may be accessed by the state police, when a child goes 
missing.   
 
For more information on this event or on Southbury Ambulance Association, check out our 
website at www.southburyambulance.org.   
 
For other Rotary AMBER Alert Kids ID Sessions in your area you may visit 
www.danburyrotary.org.For businesses or organizations interested in further information 
regarding the scheduling of a Rotary AMBER Alert Child ID Session call Bob Vetter 
at 203-748-1105. 
 
 We are looking forward to seeing you at this year’s Amber Alert event 
 

http://www.southburyambulance.org/
http://www.danburyrotary.org/

